PUNJAB VIDHAN SABHA SECRETARIAT
(Establishment Branch)
Public Notice

In view of the lockdown/curfew imposed in the State by the Government of Punjab
due to outbreak of COVID-19, the shorthand/typing tests for the various posts of the Punjab
Vidhan Sabha which were fixed to be held on different dates, has been postponed till further

orders.
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